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Interconnect Notification (Ref: 05020)
You may recall you were invited by Interconnect Notification 05006 to attend the  “PPP INDUSTRY CONSULTATION” on 24th February  2005 in the morning. Unfortunately, BT has received no responses indicating acceptance of this invitation. In view of this, BT has decided to postpone this Industry Consultation meeting until 22nd March 2005 from 10:00am to 13:00pm. This meeting will take place at:

Room 1022,

Baynard House, 

135 Queen Victoria Street
London
EC4V 4AA 

Could you please reply with your acceptances or rejections to the invitation above by return e-mail and by Monday March 7th 2005 at latest to product.marketing@bt.com with “PPP Industry Consultation Meeting 22/03/05” in the subject field? Seat allocations will be emailed to you by Monday 14th March 2005. Please note that we may not be able to accommodate any additional attendees and it is therefore essential that places are requested as outlined above. It may also be necessary to limit the number of representatives from each company.

If you have any queries please contact your BT Commercial Manager.

The information contained in this briefing is confidential information as per your terms and conditions with BT. Please do not forward, republish or permit unauthorised access.  The content is accurate at the time of writing and is subject to change.
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